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etc... This way you should tell people
which version you're using, why, so
people don't have to dive into the deep
end. A: You don't need to use the link
anymore. Windows 10 has the "Get apps
and games" section in Settings ->
Update & Security -> For developers ->
App and game download -> (here you can
find version number) In v7.0.22.6 you
have the option "Get apps and games" in
Settings -> Update & Security -> For
developers -> App and game download and
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of the Invention The present invention
relates to the production of epoxies.
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relates to the production of cyanated
epoxies by the reaction of epoxide
monomers or prepolymers with cyanamide.
2. Related Art Cyanated epoxies have
been used as binder systems in glass
fiber-reinforced plastics. Cyanated
epoxies have typically been made by the
reaction of a molar excess of epoxide
with a molar excess of cyanamide in an
organic solvent, such as toluene or
xylene. Various methods for the
synthesis of cyanated epoxies have been
reported. See, e.g., U.S. Pat. No.
4,532,265 (Eastman Kodak), U.S. Pat.
No. 5,220,037 (Consolidated), and WO
98/40426 (Reckitt Benckiser). Cyanated
epoxy binder systems are also widely
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used in other applications, such as
fillers for coatings, for dry film
photoresists, electrical connectors,
adhesives, inks, plastic optical fiber,
and others. Particularly useful
cyanated epoxy binder systems have been
made from bisphenol A glycidyl ether
prepolymers using amine and/or
cyanamide curing agents. A problem with
the production of conventional cyanated
epoxies is that the reaction is slow,
requiring typically about one hour to
prepare a product. In addition, the
solvents used must be removed, which
can be expensive, and which in turn
affects the economics of the process.
Also, highly reactive epoxides, such as
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glycidyl ethers, are difficult to
manufacture and store due to possible
reaction with air. This is particularly
problematic if 1cb139a0ed
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